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Social 

February 23, 2017 

 
Time 

5:30 PM Social Hour 
 

Place 

Kan Pai 
 

Cost 

$25 if RSVP 
 

RSVP 

AADE RSVP 

 
Golf Tournament RSVP 

2016 Board of Directors 

OFFICERS 

President  Wyatt Shipley  Vaquero      444-0888  

1st VP  Clayton Gossett CRC      477-3992  

2nd VP Matt Kyles    Macpherson      377-4738      

Treasurer  Jason Mundorf  SJ Bit        201-6704 

Secretary  Josh Kyles  GeoGuidance     304-7577 

 

CHAPTER REPRESENTATIVE 

        Brian Krause                           Smith Bits                   448-2074      
      
Curator       Belle Barton                E&B        616-6168     

Thank you all for coming out to the 2017 Annual Opera-

tor’s Forecast Meeting in January. It was amazing to see 

that many people at the meeting. I know the industry 

still isn’t back to where we would all like it to be, but it 

feels like we are headed in the right direction. I enjoy 

hearing about new rigs moving into the area, more wells 

getting drilled, and more people being put back to work. 

One of the hot topics to many of the operators over the 

last two years is finally nearing its conclusion. The aqui-

fer exemption process deadline is set for February 15th. 

As of that date, all aquifer exemption applications are to 

have be submitted to DOGGR and the Regional Water 

Quality Control Board. Once the regional offices agrees 

the applications meet the EPA requirements for an AE 

they are sent to the state. The applications go out for a 

public comment period and eventually require the sign 

From the President 
off of the EPA. The entire process needs to be com-

pleted by 2/15/17 or the injection wells in that aqui-

fer are required to shut in. The applications have seen 

many delays in making it through the regulatory 

gauntlet, and at no fault of the operators, most of the 

applications don’t appear that they will receive final 

approval in time. A well drafted letter from DOGGR to 

the EPA made an appeal to the EPA that any applica-

tion that receives preliminary concurrence and ap-

pears there should be no issues in eventually being 

approved, should be able to keep injecting after Feb-

ruary 15th. The EPA has agreed to allow for injection 

into wells covered by an application with primary/

final concurrence from the Water Board which is 

wonderful news for many of the operators.  

STEERING COMMITTEE                
Travis Adams   Geo                    325-5919 

David Arias Kenai             304-0066 

Danny Caraan Weir             303-8615 

Jim Cessar Baker Hughes    699-3704 

Jim Fox  Driltek              327-3021 

Chad Hoggard Patterson            203-5015 

Fred Holmes        Holmes Western  763-1537 

Steve Johnson  Milke Way   775-742-0339              

Bernadette Jurica  E&B                      428-5908 

 

 

 

Larry Lorenz  Ensign              589-0111 

Danny McCall Di Drill              345-3979 

Danny Moreno Nalco              598-3163 

Trent Rosenlieb Linn Energy        616-3813     

Tim Spriet Driltek              327-3021 

Pat Sullivan Ensign              978-6740  

Tim Zdarko Aera              665-5356 

 

    
 

 

https://www.123signup.com/event?id=nngnm
https://www.123signup.com/event?id=nnqtq
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Calendar Events 2017 
 

 

*This schedule is tentative and subject to change* 

 
    

February 23, 2017 Technical Forum Meeting 

March 16, 2017 Technical Forum Meeting 

March 17, 2017 Golf Tournament 

Unfortunately, there are still wells which need to cease injection as they have not been given sign off by the 

Water Board. As of today, three of the Aquifer Exemptions have been granted in the Fruitvale, Tejon, and 

Round Mountain aquifers, and many more are drawing near final approval. It will be nice to have this hurdle 

behind us to we can focus our energies and finances on drilling. 

 

This month’s technical meeting is pushed from the 3rd Thursday to the 4th and will be held on February 23rd. It 

will be a little different from the past meetings. We were unable to secure a speaker so we will be holding a 

social night at Kan Pai. It will be a fun night of great food, cold drinks, and the best networking in the industry. I 

encourage all of you to come out and enjoy the night. Be on the look-out for the golf tournament registration. 

It is approaching quickly on March 17th. May you get a little extra Irish luck for St. Patrick’s day to help you 

shave a few strokes from your score (legitimately of course). 

 
 

Wyatt Shipley 

Vaquero 

http://www.aade.org/chapters/west-coast/
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SAVE THE DATE 

MAY 19, 2017 

SAVE THE DATE 

MARCH 17, 2017 
 

2017 
Upcoming 

EVENTS 

Lets shoot  

something 

http://www.aade.org/chapters/west-coast/
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They did 

it again! 

 

4 years in 

a row! 
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